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Greetings! Here are highlights of the last month: 
 
Ongoing 
• Rehearsal preparation, rehearsal time, worship for contemporary services  
• Music selection and planning 
• Schedule musicians and techs 
• Produce detailed script for worship leaders and techs for each service 
• Proof worship bulletins 
• Weekly staff meetings 
• Weekly production of Trinity Minute E-blast 
• Provide music for monthly healing service 

 
April 5 – May 9 
• Planning and rehearsing for Holy Week and Easter 
• Great Palm Sunday through Easter Sunday worship services! 
• Provided music as part of small ensembles at both Maundy Thursday and Tenebrae services 
• Participated with a small group to plan Mrs. Enney’s retirement recognition 

 
 Meetings: 

• Creative Worship 
• Mutual Ministry 

  
 Miscellaneous: 

• Attended and really enjoyed Wednesday Connect and Pastor Liz’s session, “I Said This, You 
Heard That” 

• We were away for a very enjoyable short visit with our son, Ryan, who is currently stationed in 
Georgia. 

• Attended the Mardi Gras in May fundraiser 
• Please mark your calendars! We’re planning another Summer Sundae Concert to be held 

August 25. This is a major outreach effort for Trinity featuring free ice cream and a concert for 
our community. It’s an opportunity to invite folks to join us at Trinity – just in time for fall 
programming! If you’d like to help with this event, please contact me! 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Debbie Wilson 
Director, Contemporary Worship Music 


